GOVERNMENT OF PAKISTAN

ISLAMABAD HEALTHCARE REGULATORY AUTHORITY

(IHRA)

Ministry of NHSR&C
DMLC Building (PRCS), 2" & 3 Floor,
Sufi Tabassum Road, H-8/2, Islamabad.
Phone: (051) 9199902

F. No 8-79/CEO/IHRA/ 2024 10 Dec, 2024

To,
All Private Healthcare Establishments in ICT

(Islamabad Healthcare Regulatory Authority’s Directive for immediate compliance)

Subject: MANDATORY SUBMISSION OF KIDNEY TRANSPLANT CASE
DETAILS TO IHRA

All healthcare establishments performing Kidney Transplant in ICT are hereby,
directed to ensure strict compliance with the codal formalities outlined under the

Human Organ Transplantation Authority (HOTA) regulations.

Itis apprised you that all kidney transplant cases must be documented and submitted
to IHRA for prior review and approval. No procedure shall be undertaken without
obtaining prior approval of the IHRA. Non-compliance to this directive shall lead to
a strict legal and regulatory actions.

We are committed to adhering high standards.

(Acting Chi cutive Okoicer)
Islamabad Healthcare Regulatory Authority

Distribution:

o All private hospitals performing kidney transplant surgeries
Cc:
¢ Chairman - Board of Authority (IHRA)
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